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On May 11, 2018 at approximately 4:40am  Officers with the Acworth Police Department responded to a 
residence on Henry Court in reference to a sexual assault. The victim, an adult female, called 911 and 
reported a male that she was unable to readily identify, entered her residence and sexually assaulted 
her. The suspect fled the scene prior to Officers’ arrival. The victim was transported to Kennestone 
Hospital for treatment and evaluation. With the facts of this case was we understand them at this time, 
we believe the victim may have been targeted. However, we cannot say this unequivocally. 
 
 
Detectives with the Acworth Police Department processed the scene and are working with the Georgia 
Bureau of Investigations to examine forensic evidence collected from the scene. The suspect is 
described as a black male, between 20 and 30 years of age. Anyone with information on this case is 
urged to contact the Acworth Police Department at 770-974-1232. 
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